

Jeff and Kathy Slaughter c/o Cornerstone International

PO Box 5896 Jackson, Mississippi 39288 USA



Dear Friends,

We hope this finds you enjoying a blessed holiday season with friends and family. This month, we completed our 9th year of missions ministry in Brussels with a Christmas program reaching out to more than 750. It was a strong finish to a wonderful season of ministry in Brussels. Now, we turn our attention to a strong start with The Bridge International Church in Paris.

We are believing God for a strong start in terms of finances as we need to raise an additional \$2000 per month in financial support and a \$15,000 cash budget for relocation expenses, a 'new' used car and a ministry budget. As 2009 comes to a close, would you consider making an end-of-the-year contribution to help us start strong in Paris?

If you've contributed what you feel led to do this year, we really appreciate it. But if you haven't finished your end-of-the-year giving, would you pray about contributing to this project before 2009 closes? All gifts are tax-deductible through Cornerstone International's 501c3 status.

Thank you for your consideration.

Building 'The Bridge' In Paris, Jeff & Kathy Slaughter www.chezslaughter.com (318) 862-3510 Jeff@thebridgeparis.com

